
 

6th Grade Newsletter  

January 20-24, 2020 
Science - Ms. Marquis/Mr. Drewnoski 
 
         This week the students will be reviewing the scientific method and lab safety. They will be 
completing a lab which requires them to follow the steps of the scientific method and to use detailed 
measurement skills as well as following directions.  
 
Standards​: Skills of Scientific Inquiry, Practice nad Applications - All students must use these scientific 
processes with appropriate laboratory safety techniques to construct their knowledge and understanding 
in all science content areas. 
You may contact me at: ​karen.marquis@southern.k12.oh.us​ or 330-679-2301.  
 
 
Math- Mrs. Voorhees/Mr. Drewnoski 
 

You may contact me at: ​ ​taffi.voorhees@southern.k12.oh.us 
  We are on Module 4 Integers.    We will have a test on Thursday Wednesday January 22nd.  A 

review sheet will be done on Tuesday the 22nd.  
  We are using standards 6NS4 and 6NS5 
Vocabulary: integers,positive, negative, absolute value, credit, debt, withdraw, deposit, opposites 
  

 **Activities to extend learning this semester in math using Bloom’s Taxonomy.  
 

Language Arts - Mrs. Kekel/Mr. Drewnoski 
 
You may contact me at: ​brenda.kekel@southern.k12.oh.us  
The students will be working on writing a 5 paragraph argumentative essay. They will be learning the 
different parts of the essay including a thesis statement. The students will discuss each paragraph of the 
essay individually before constructing it all together. 
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Social Studies - Mrs. Sakely/Mr. Drewnoski 
 
There is no 6th grade Social Studies the second semester of the school year. 
 
Intervention Specialist - Mr. Drewnoski 
 
I will be sending out invitations to the parents of students on IEP to join my ClassDojo group. This can be 
accessed through a computer or a smartphone app. If this is not possible we can communicate via email 
or feel free to call the school to contact me. With ClassDojo I am able to send images and resources to 
keep you up to date on your students progress. It is also just a simple way to communicate. 
For questions and/or concerns, please contact me at: keith.drewnoski@southern.k12.oh.us 
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